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Dear Ms Vanpeene 
 
Thank you for your request for information dated 30th July 2020. Your request has been 
managed under the terms of the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  
 
You requested the following information under section 8 of the Act: 
 
Could you please provide the supplier/brand and model of vaginal speculums (disposable and 
non-disposable) used by the services you commission? as well as an explanation regarding 
who's responsibility it is to choose the suppliers, models, and size? 
 
 
Our response to your request is: 
 

• NHS Professionals do not offer this service and therefore do not procure the 
gynaecological equipment you have referred to. 

 
Following this response, your request for information will be closed.  
 
If you have any queries in relation to your request, please do not hesitate to contact me via 
the email address above, quoting our reference number, at your convenience. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Louisa Goad 

Risk & Information Governance Officer 

NHS Professionals 
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